
Call for 2022 Regional Conference Volunteers 

Help the Europe region deliver its triennial governance and networking event! 

 

The Europe Regional Conference will be taking place from 21st July 2022 to 27th July 2022 

in Rotterdam, The Netherlands. 

This will be a festive occasion as our regional membership meets after such a challenging 

period. 

WAGGGS is looking for a proactive team of volunteers to join the Conference Programme 

development and delivery team. 

Explanation of the role 

Are you a Guiding & Scouting ‘keeper of the flame’? Do you love using Guiding & Scouting principles 

to share learning and broaden horizons? We need experienced and enthusiastic volunteers to work 

with staff and MOs to develop and deliver the conference programme offer.   

Below you can find a provision of the general tasks the opportunity will involve: 

Prior to the conference: 

• Conference programme design  

• Development and coordination of workshops with participating MOs 

During the conference: 

• Facilitation and evaluation of workshops 

• Ensuring the conference space is guiding and scouting friendly  

After the conference: 

• Contribute to the evaluation report 

You will be part of a group of passionate staff and volunteers and you will ensure that delegates 

have a valuable and inspiring experience! 

This group will start working end of September 2021. 

Required volunteer hours  

These roles will require a minimum of 2 hours input a week in the lead up to the Conference.  

During the Conference itself, this is a demanding role and require full day attendance. The 

Conference Planning Team would be required to attend a meeting in Rotterdam in the Spring of 

2022.  

Please send your application to Europe@wagggs.org with 'Application for Regional Conference 2022 

planning team' in the subject line. Applications must be returned before September 20th 2021 and 



will be assessed on merit, using criteria set by the Regional Committee. All applicants will be notified 

if they have been successful or not by the end of September 2021.  

Important note: we are currently planning for a face-to-face event but we are aware that if the 

pandemic continues pose a serious threat. the format of the conference may change.  

The Committee looks forward to hearing from you and thanks you in advance for your willingness 

to support the leadership of this event.  

Volunteer Benefits  

Volunteers will benefit from the chance to join an international team of staff and volunteers 

delivering the key governance event in the region. You will gain exposure to event management, 

WAGGGS programmes and governance which may all be beneficial to your professional life. 

WAGGGS is able to support travel, accommodation and Conference registration fee costs for its 

volunteers.  

Questions  

If you have any questions in relation to these roles, please contact our staff team at 

europe@wagggs.org. You can also contact the Europe Committee members if you wish to discuss 

your suitability for this team. 

 

Thank you for your support,  

 

Eline Marie Groeholt 

Chair, Europe Region (WAGGGS)  

 

 


